
Rules for Balcony Use 

Dear Tenants, 

We would like to remind everyone of the following rules regarding the use of balconies to ensure 

safety and enjoyment for all residents: 

1. Balcony furniture must be secured to prevent strong winds from blowing them off. 

2. No items are to be hung from balcony railings, including towels, clothing, and other 

personal items. 

3. Barbecues and other open flames are strictly prohibited on balconies. 

4. Noise levels must be kept to a minimum, especially during quiet hours. 

5. Only potted plants are allowed, with a maximum of two pots per balcony. 

6. Balconies must be kept clean and free of clutter at all times. 

7. Any damage to the balcony or shared building property must be reported immediately. 

8. Smoking is not allowed on the balconies. 

We appreciate your cooperation in keeping our community safe and enjoyable for everyone. If 

you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you, 

Management 


